
Dear Penasco Community,

My name is Lucille Arguello (Lulu) and I have been with the school over 24 years with various positions

within the school. I went to school at New Mexico Highlands University for education, and its what I have

been doing for most of my career. My current, and longest, position is library assistant for both ES and

MS/HS. I enjoy what I do and I enjoy working with the students and watching their love of reading grow.

My goal for this school year is to encourage more MS/HS students to discover the world through books.


